May 16, 1946

Mr, Ralph McDonald, Executive Secretary,
Department of Higher Education,

National Education Assn. of the United States,
1201 Sixteenth Street, N. W.,

Washington, D. C.

Dear lire McDonald:

Enclosed is the list of questions which have
been answered in my offices

This unit of the University System of Georgia
has just moved in to a six-story down-town office building,
in which we have room to tdke care of 5000 studentse Three
floors of classrooms are in order for use, but we have not
been able to obtain all of the materials to finish the
inside of the other floors yete

Since this is a down-town college, we do not
have any dormitories. Our students, including veterans and
their wives, find accommodations in the Atlanta area. At
the present time 2500 students are enrolled, about half of
whom are veterans.

Cordially yours,

George M. Sparks,
Directore.
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